
    PTA Raffle     

A reminder that the raffle for the 

bike will be drawn on Monday 22nd 

October 2018.  Please ensure all 

your tickets are in school on 

Monday morning. 

  

  Very Special Attendance Award   

At our presentation evening in July  

Bobby McKenna received an award for 

having 100% attendance for 3 years. 

 

The award was donated by Newcastle 

United and tomorrow Bobby is to be 

ball boy at  

St James’ Park for the Brighton 

match. 

 

Have a brilliant day Bobby – see you on 

 ‘Match of the Day’   

 

 

19th October 2018 
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This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Parents Evening 

Next Wednesday 24th October is our 

Parents Afternoon from 2.00pm – 5.00pm. 

If you do not have your appointment, please 

contact Mrs Cook in the office. 

 



 

 


